
We normally participate in the 4th of July parade in Lorton but the parade was cancelled this year. 

We tried making plans for the parade in Dale City but that didn’t work out for us either. 

 

However, we did hold our annual informal dining out at Neighbor’s Restaurant in Vienna VA. Twenty-

two of us gathered on July 11th for a great meal, lots of conversation, and viewing of a video on 

submarine in World War II. Ok, we didn’t get to hear much of the content of the video as the 

conversations drowned them out but we all had a great time.  

The link to the video is: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x8DxhS8wpoI 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x8DxhS8wpoI

